
Addendum to RFA# 67-153 

Request for Applications (RFA) for Spinal Cord Research Injury Grant Program 

 

Date: April 19, 2023 

Addendum Number: 1 

Addendum Changes: 

1) This addendum is to make the following changes to the RFA:  The last paragraph 
in Section A(3) (Lead Applicant and Support) in Part One of the RFA is hereby 
amended to read:  “There is no limit on the number of applications submitted by 
an institution. If a single institution is submitting multiple applications in response 
to this RFA, a different Principal Investigator must be identified for each separate 
application. If multiple applications are submitted under the same Principal 
Investigator from one institution, all applications submitted from that institution 
will be deemed ineligible and will not be reviewed.” 

2) This addendum is to correct a typographical error and to extend the Letter of 
Intent due date: of April 20, 3023 1:30 PM until May 4, 2023, at 1:30 PM. This is 
to allow applicants time to accommodate the above described correction made to 
Section A(3) of Part One of the RFA.  

 

*Except as clarified and amended by this Addendum, the terms, conditions, specifications, 
and instructions of the RFA and any previous addenda, remain as originally written. 

 


